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Request for Limited Extension of Deadline for K22JW-D to Submit Invoices for 
Reimbursement from the LPTV Broadcaster Reimbursement Fund 

 

DAIJ Media, LLC (“DAIJ”), licensee of LPTV digital television broadcast station 

K22JW-D, Victoria, Texas (Facility ID No. 161610) (the “Station” or “K22JW”), hereby seeks a 

limited extension, to and including December 6, 2022, of its current September 6, 2022 deadline 

to submit all remaining invoices for reimbursement from the LPTV Broadcaster Relocation Fund 

(“Fund”).  

By its Public Notice, Incentive Auction Task Force and Media Bureau Remind 

Reimbursement Program Participants that the Third and Final Filing Deadline Approaches in 

30 Days, DA 22-817 (Aug. 4, 2022) (“Notice”), the Incentive Auction Task Force and Media 

Bureau (“Bureau”) reminded all low power TV and TV translator stations that they must submit 

all remaining invoices in the TV Broadcaster Relocation Fund no later than September 6, 2022.  

The Notice (at n.5) also made clear that, in appropriate circumstances, the Commission would 

entertain requests for a limited extension of a station’s deadline.  

 DAIJ’s final repack displacement permit (File No. 0000197869) has not yet expired.  

DAIJ is in the final process of construction, and anticipates completing construction within the 

next 45 days.  Therefore, to allow sufficient time for DAIJ to submit its final Repack-related 

invoices for reimbursement, DAIJ requests an extension of time for 90 days, until December 5, 

2022.   

 K22JW is acting with diligence throughout this process over multiple years and in a good 

faith effort to meet repack deadlines in a manner consistent with this project’s complexity and 

risk.  The public interest will clearly be served, and not suffer, by grant of this request.  For all of 

the foregoing reasons, Commission grant of a limited extension to December 5, 2022 of the 
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deadline for K22JW to submit K22JW repack-related invoices for Fund reimbursement is amply 

justified.  Such relief is respectfully requested. 


